
Dear Bar Members: 

Due to the CDC recommendations against gathering in large groups in 
order to mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 virus, the Supreme Court 
has authorized the Supreme Court Board of Continuing Education to 
suspend  all requirements for in-person CLE attendance for the 
remainder of the current reporting cycle, which ends on June 30, 
2020.  Accordingly, those Bar members who are required to report 
CLE compliance this reporting cycle may complete all required hours 
through webinars and other self-study courses in accordance with 
Rule 14-413 of the MCLE Rules.  Should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this announcement, please contact Sydnie Kuhre, 
MCLE Executive Director at sydnie.kuhre@utahbar.org or phone 801-
297-7035. 

  

David P. Hirschi 

Board Chair 
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